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My name is Veronica and live in Marion county.
I say yes to the HB3265! I would like Oregon to keep welcoming and protecting immigrants. I want all the mothers and fathers and 
especially all the children to know that they are not going to be separated, or that no one is taking away their parents. 
It’s important for us as parents to feel safe to go to work or when picking them up from school or not to be afraid of going to police to 
report crimes. 
I just hope the best for our community and the thousands of families in our beloved Oregon.

Thank you.


